
Good evening, this is Mrs. Myatt with our weekly message for the week of March 13th. I hope that 
everyone had a wonderful and relaxing March Break. We are looking forward to welcoming our students 
back to school tomorrow! 

Hot Lunch – For the month of March Seaside Park will still have two options available for hot lunch. 

Chartwell’s will provide hot lunch service on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays in March. All ordering is 
done online and you have the option to order daily, weekly or monthly. All daily orders must be done 
before 8am day of. Please reach out to Chartwell’s directly should you have any questions or concerns. 

Nutrislice | Chartwells 

Lebanon the Go will continue to operate on Tuesdays and Thursdays for the month of March.  

Seaside Park Night of the Arts – Seaside Park will be hosting a talent show in May. Interested students 
will be bringing home an information sheet this week that outlines the talent show expectations. There 
will be try-outs for the talent show the week of April 3rd. Students will be expected to practice their 
talent at home to prepare for the talent show. Please keep an eye out for more information this coming 
week. 

Spring Artisan Market - Seaside Park Elementary School will be hosting a Spring Artisan Market on 
Thursday, March 23rd from 6:30pm – 9:00pm. If interested in purchasing a table, email 
beverly.janes@nbed.nb.ca or call the school at 658-2729. This will be a great family night as there will be 
various vendors, 50/50 tickets, an Estimation Station, Raffle Baskets, plus a craft station for kids. 
Donations accepted at the door. All funds raised will go towards educational resources. 

Upcoming Dates: 
No School for students on Friday, March 24th as this is a Professional Learning day for staff. 
April 6th – Report cards will be coming home with students 
April 7th and April 10th – No school for students on these dates. 
April 13th – 4:30-7:00pm – Parent-Teacher interviews 
April 14th – No school for students this day. 8:30am-11:00am – Parent-Teacher interviews 
April 14th – Hawaiian Dance at the school – 6-7pm 

Change in after school routine – If there are changes to your child’s after school routine (ex) a new 
person is picking up your child at the end of the day, you must call the office to inform of this change. If 
there is no communication to the office or to the teacher directly, we are unable to release students to 
any adult that is not included on your child’s pick-up list.  

Grade 5 Sweatshirts – We were not able to have our sweatshirt order processed over the March Break 
so if there are any students who are still interested in purchasing a sweater – you can send the money in 
with your child on Monday and Tuesday of this week. Orders will be placed on March 14th. 

Otters of the Week – Congratulations to our Otters of the Week who have consistently followed our 
school mission of being respectful, responsible and safe citizens: 
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Grade 1: Aryan W, Maverick R, Grade 2: Hudson T, Grade 3: Hugo M, Jacob B, Gus S, Grade 4: Lexie T-S, 
Adrein B. 

As always, should you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to reach out to me at the 
school at 658-2729 or through email at jocelyn.myatt@nbed.nb.ca. Thank you and have a great week! 
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